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June 7, 1982

TO: LPH Faculty
FROM: Henry Blackburn
SUBJECT: SPH Commencement

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
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611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Just a reminder that Henry Taylor and I were the only LPH faculty at the
School commencement ceremony, which honored him.

I know how precious are Saturdays in Spring, but the School is the '"spring"
which is responsible for your having a job--and we carry the onus of a unit

in the School which "doesn't care'.
real.
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I suspect sometimes the impression is
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